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I ask that Washington state continue to look for non-lethal methods in regards to wolf control and
that both the ranchers and the wolf advocates come together creating new reasonable approaches. I
do not believe that livestock should be grazing on public lands to the deterrent of wolves. We must
find ways to reduce these conflicts. I also believe that ranchers should not be permitted to shoot
wolves if they have not utilized and correctly implemented, non-lethal methods for deterring
wolves. We are all living creatures on this Earth and I believe no matter the species, we have our
own role as an entire ecosystem.
 


